
Temporary suspension of new patient 

registration 

 

From 1
st

 August 2016 

 

We are sorry that we are currently unable to accept your 

application to register at the Billericay Medical Practice. 

We are committed to providing a safe, accessible and quality 

medical service to our patients. 

As a consequence of current workload pressures, a net 

increase of more than 17% of new patients registered at the 

practice in the past six years and GP vacancies not being filled 

due to a national and local shortage of GPs, we have 

temporary suspended new patient registrations, in order that 

we can maintain a quality and safe service to our existing 

patients. 

 

We will update our website www.gps-billericayhealthcentre.co.uk when we find ourselves in a 

position to register new patients. 

http://www.gps-billericayhealthcentre.co.uk/

